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Visit www.bathtownship.us for more!

•	 We are encouraging all visitors to wear a face mask when 
in our Township buildings.

•	 Sign up for automatic sewer and tax bill payments! More 
information can be found on the Township website under 
property taxes and sanitary sewer.

•	 The Senior Center is open Monday, Wednesday, and Friday. 
Lunch is served at noon and can be picked up as take out. 
More information can be found on the Township website 
under Senior Center.

•	 If there is a malfunctioning streetlight on your street, 
please utilize the Consumers Energy streetlight reporting 
portal at www.consumersenergy.com/outages/street-light
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Safe Routes to School
The Township is working with the Michigan Fitness Foundation and Michigan State 
University to begin the planning process for the Safe Routes to School program. Bath 
Community Schools, Clinton County Road Commission, and the Bath Township Public 
Library have also assisted in the planning process. A public reveal for the Safe Routes to 
School program proposal will take place on Wednesday, December 15 from 6 - 7:30 p.m. 
at the Bath Township Public Library. The public is encouraged to attend and refreshments 
will be provided. More information can be found on the Township website at 
www.bathtownship.us.

Pleasant Hill and Rose Cemetery News
The two Township cemeteries are serviced by the Clerk’s Office and our Department of 
Public Works. Should you wish to purchase a cemetery lot or have inquires about our 
cemeteries, we are happy to assist you! Planning for headstone foundations is currently 
underway. The foundations are installed three times a year: the end of May, July and 
September. 

Questions about adornment and plantings near a monument are frequently asked. 
Those answers and more can be found in the Cemetery Rules and Regulations. A complete 
copy of our rules and regulations can be found on the Township’s website at 
www.bathtownship.us.

Toys for Tots
The Township is collecting new, unwrapped 
toys for Toys for Tots for the holiday season. 
Donations can be made any time during 
business hours Monday - Friday. 
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